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We do everything we can to get orders out quickly but
please be aware we receive huge quantities of

orders between July & September which can lead to 
delays in dispatch and delivery.

Please note: This date applies to schools returning 1st September.
Parents of schools with earlier return dates will need to order sooner.

Please pass this on to your parents

Thank you for helping us
to deliver this message!

This message is particularly important for NEW
STARTERS, as they have no existing uniform to wear!

The Mapac Team

IMPORTANT!IMPORTANT!

Place your order at
www.mapac.com/education/parents

If you’d like to have an update on your order,
please email tracking@mapac.net

If you have received your order and have any queries, 
please email customerservice@mapac.net

DON’TDELAY


